Life in Class 3
Summer Term 2021

What a busy Summer Term we have had! Our topics were, ‘Let’s Go
on Safari’ and ‘Oh, I do like to be beside the seaside’.

In our Engllsh learnlng we J‘ound out lots oj exciting J‘acts about
Afrlcan animals and wrote our own interesting J‘act ﬁles about them.

We were dellghted to have a speclal visitor in our class — Sunng the
Meerkat. He told us all about his adventures then we

wrote a postcard back to his parents
to tell them all about the adventures

he had had at St. Joseph’s.
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We have been learning about Measuring in
Maths — telling the time, measuring length, mass,
capacity and temperature.




We enjoyed finding out
about Plants in Science and
we carried out
investigations growing
cress and growing beans in
plastic bags.

In Geography, we have learnt lots about Kenya and we even learnt
some key words in Swahili from Miss Jones. We found out about the
Maasai culture and made our own Maasai inspired jewellery.

We have used nature to help inspire our Art
work and we have developed our sketching
skills. We made our own leaf printing tiles and
learnt about weaving.




We celebrated ‘Happy Shoe Day’ during Walk to School Week and
came in shoes that made us feel happy.

W

0/ \i'\\\{g};/[é

- y On Earth Day we learnt about
‘Restoring Our Earth’. We talked about
our Carbon Footprint and how we can
reduce this. We also made bird feeders
for our gardens.
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We have enjoyed Yoga sessions this term with Rachel. She has
taught us some breathing techniques and lots of poses to help
improve our strength and balance.
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We have become confident using MS
Word for Word Processlng skills and
also MS PowerPoint to create

We showed super Tennis skills
during PE sessions.

For homework we researched a chosen Seaside Town and then
presented our findings to the rest of the class.

Facts ahout Seahi

We J‘ound out about where some of our J‘ood comes J‘rom before

tasting some diﬁerent frult. We chose our J‘avourlte J‘rults and then

des'tgned a ]‘ruit salad. Afterwards we enjoged mak'mg our J‘rult salad
eatt




What a great time we had on our Sports Day!

We have been looking at different sculptures and have started to
create our own. We will be making more sculptures that could be
found at the seaside.

| | are by a sculptor | F™8
called Henry

We have been learning about The Titanic disaster. We have used
primary and secondary sources to find information and gather
evidence. We sequenced events chronologically and talked about the
main events. We were able to talk about the causes and
consequences of different events.




What a Summer Term of fun we have had!



